
 
 

February 10, 2021 

 

Dear Families & Staff:  

Today we are reporting two positive cases of COVID-19 at Deans Mill School and a “presumed 
positive” case at Stonington Middle School. Presumed positive cases are based upon an existence of 
COVID-19 symptoms and being a close contact of a confirmed positive case. In all three cases, the 
individuals were already quarantining at home due to being identified as close contacts. Therefore it 
was not necessary for the school district to conduct contact tracing. 

As a reminder, anyone who is deemed a close contact of a positive case of COVID-19 is required to 
quarantine. For information about quarantining and school health practices related to COVID-19, 
please visit the special red banner section located at the top of the homepage of our website at 
https://www.stoningtonschools.org/.  

Please remember to complete a self-assessment of COVID-19 related symptoms each morning prior 
to reporting to school. We appreciate your cooperation as we continue to strive to keep our schools 
open and safe.   
 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Dr. Van Riley 
Superintendent of Schools  
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BOARD OF EDUCATION:  Frank Todisco, Board Chair; Heidi Simmons, Board Secretary 
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